
Bluebells Snapshot of the Week 

 

Here is a snapshot of some of the activities we have completed in our class this week. This snapshot may 

not contain all of the activities the children have been involved in. If you have any questions or need 

anything, please don’t hesitate to email us on the class email – bluebell@st-james.derbyshire.sch.uk  

Topic: The Jubilee Week commencing: 16.5.2022 

Class book: The Queen’s Knickers 

 

Phonics and Reading  

Please continue to read with your child every night and sign 

their reading record.  Phonics homework will be uploaded to 

Tapestry every Friday and consolidates what we have been 

learning in school. 

Literacy/Topic 

We have enjoyed learning about the Queen’s Jubilee, designing vehicles for the 

Queen and a pair of Royal Knickers – just in case she does join us next week!  We 

have also written letters to the Queen inviting her to our School Jubilee Party. 

 

Maths 

This week we have been learning about addition and “adding 

more.”  We have also been investigating to find an “unknown” 

for example 2 + ? = 5 

  

Other Information 

 

Thursday 26
th

 May 2022 – Jubilee Street Party in school 

Please come into school in your finest “party wear” smart shirts/t-shirts/jumpers 

and party dresses (sensible shoes though please!) 

 

Star of the week:  Edward 

Christian Value Award: Taylor  
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